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August 17, 2009

Keith Meissner

Manager Safety and Compliance
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
222 Fairview Ave. N.

Seattle, WA 98109

Dear Mr. Meissner:

RE: 2008 Natural Gas Standard Inspection — Tri-Cities/Walla Walla

The purpose of this letter is to follow-up our email communication regarding the identification
and correction of a typographical error you discovered in the 2008 Tri-Cities/Walla Walla
Standard Inspection letter dated July 31, 2009.

On August 6, 2009, you contacted me by email and requested that I clarify which Cascade
Procedures (CP’s) were involved in probable violation 11, finding 16, in the above referenced
letter. The finding read as follows:

16. Finding(s):
CNG procedures 750.072 and 950.074 provide contradictory leak grading information.

Upon review it was determined that this finding contained a typographical error and on Auguét
10, 2009, you were provided with a correction by email. The correction to this finding reads as

follows:

16. Finding(s):
CNG procedures 750.072 and 750.074 provide contradictory leak grading information.

Please reference this error and subsequent discussion in your response. Thank you for bringing
this matter to our attention.




